From: 
Sarah Postlethwaite  

Sent:
21 August 2012 16:04

To:
Caroline Roche

Subject:
12/01056/REM land south of Bankside

Caroline,

The spine road does not go through any habitats of particular ecological value, therefore no further surveys are needed. How the sections of hedgerow being retained and removed will be protected and managed during the construction of this road is something that still needs to be addressed, but will be done so via another Condition. 

Since Oxfordshire County Council were consulted on this application, these comments are also made on behalf of OCC.

Regards,

Sarah

Sarah Postlethwaite MIEEM

Ecology Officer

Cherwell District Council

